
REAC Minutes August 9th, 2018 

 

Items & Updates: 

Introductions—Hope Cahan is the Council Liaison to REAC.  

Other quick updates from Kimberly— 

Streetlight LED project going well! Cobra heads are almost done and the crews are now working on the 

post-top fixtures. Installation should be complete by the end of month.  

National Drive Electric Week—Falmouth is partnering with Cumberland and Yarmouth it will be held at 

TideSmart either Sept. 8th or 9th. Kimberly will also reach out to Adam Lee.  

• New construction requirements (LEED) for Falmouth Center buildings 

There is time for the committee to write a memo of sort to endorse the idea.   

• Recycling and contamination 

Contamination levels have dropped from roughly 20% from June to 9% in August.  

• DEP Grant for food waste expansion 

Will look into McDonalds as a potential location on route 1. The other locations are possibly going to 

be at Ocean View and somewhere on the West part of town.  

• Energy and Sustainability plan final endorsement 

Cannot endorse the plan with a vote because only 3 committee members are present. Request 

to Cathy Nichols to update us on the boat wrap recycling efforts.  

 

• Solar discussion  

Pete wants to explore solar more and all of the options whether being rooftops and/or the landfill 

project.  


